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DATE:  November 6, 2019 
 
TO:  All Members 
  
FROM:  Chris O’Brien  
    Chief of Police      
 

 

       
 

It is with great sadness that we report the death of Retired Hollywood Police Officer Billy 
Brantley. Billy was a 26-year veteran of the Hollywood Police Department, retiring in 2008. 
 
Service information will be shared as soon as it is received. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are extended to Billy’s family during this difficult time.  


